Things continue to multiply! P.T.L.!

Isaac returned from his trip to Guinea, Sierra Leone and Gambia over Christmas with great things happening to report.

Our vision in a picture. https://www.dropbox.com/s/hcbo7jvcpj591bl/00%20Fire%20on%20map%20mp4.mp4?dl=0

After returning from his last trip he turned around and traveled down to Accra to help do another training for a Disciple Making Movement organization called “No Place Left.”

I am including a link for you to listen to the recording I made of his reporting once he returned from that trip. Very exciting things are happening. Here is the audio recording report of Isaac’s recent trip to Accra. https://www.dropbox.com/s/to0w1agqhh4dc3s/Isaac%20030122%20Final.mp3?dl=0

Right after I recorded his report he traveled to the upper east and did another training there as well. The pace of the DMM bushfires are picking up.

Thanks to you, our partners, for making this all possible!

May God be glorified!

As usual if you want to contact us you may email us at: truff@mynorthside.com or aruff@mynorthside.com

Terry and Amy Ruff
